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Friday 05 May 2017 

Leatherhead 

Message from  

the Head Teacher 

This half term we have been learning about animals. This week we have been   
focusing on stories about ‘Pets’. We enjoyed discussing whether we have any pets 
at home and Arabella even brought some eggs 
from her chickens! In the classroom we turned 
our role play into a vets surgery, where the 
animals can go if they feel unwell.  

 

Don’t Forget! 

 On Tuesday 9 May, 

the Voice of the 

Parent survey goes 

live. 

 On Tuesday 9 May, 

Class Rep. meeting 

9 a.m. 

 On Wednesday 10 

May Yr.1 visit the 

Main Site for an    

assembly at 11.15 

a.m. 

 

First Steps learning about animals 

We are all ready to welcome you tomorrow to our Activity afternoon between 2 

and 4 p.m. Activities will be found in RRLC, First Steps, RAG and 1AH          

classrooms plus activities down in the field, weather permitting! All classrooms will 

be open to view, a good time to look at the rooms your child may be in next year.         

There will also be a face painter and refreshments will be served throughout the 

afternoon. On arrival your child will receive a passport type book in which to     

collect stickers from the activities they do. Fingers crossed for a dry day! 

The Voice of the Parent survey goes live on Tuesday 9
 
May and I would like to 

encourage as many parents as possible to participate, we will certainly act on the 

information received. 

On Thursday 18 May parents of Reception and Yr.1 Children are invited to an 

Open Swim session. For security, parents are to arrive at the Sports Hall entrance 

door at the appointed times: Reception at 12.50 p.m. and Yr.1 parents at 1.50 

p.m. If you  arrive at a later time please go to the main Reception.                                                                                                   

Gill Brooks 



  

 

Useful Contacts: 

Pre-Prep Ashtead      01372 385439 

Pre-Prep Epsom        01372 385438 

Pre-Prep L/head        01372 385437 

Prep School Office    01372 372197 

Extended Day           07943 134717 

Admissions        01372 372311 

School Nurse        01372 385409   

Finance Department  01372 374842 

Marketing         01372 385402 

Downsend PP+         07899 011275 

Downsend+               01372 385403       

Mobile                     07909 861280 

 

Downsend School 

Inspiring young minds to create a lifelong passion for learning and discovery.  

Events for week commencing  

Mon 8  

Tues 9 9 a.m. Class Rep. meeting 

Wed 10 11.15 a.m. Yr.1 to Downsend for assembly 

Thurs 11 8-9.30 a.m. intake for second hand uniform 

Fri  12  

 

Achievements in class work, good  

manners and excellent behaviour 

are celebrated in a special  

Assembly every Thursday.  

 

 

          RJE—Ameenah Aziz           

and Brady Johnson 

RAG—Luca Favero 

RCM—Anna Kulikova 

1AH—Isabella Cross 

1SB—Tileena Tribe 

1VL—The whole class 

 

 

 

 

Golden Board 

Year 1 Children planted Violas, French Marigolds and 

Petunias in pots outside and also planted herbs to grow in 

the classroom. 

 

Tickets are going fast please remember to send in your 
booking forms to secure you a place. 

 

Boat Party – 24 June!! 


